
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL and ECO COMMITTEE ACTIVITIES 

On Wednesday 8th February a group of fantastic helpers from the committees 

planted a range of bulbs in pots. This will be displayed around our Temple for 

everybody to enjoy. 

The children had fun as well as learning about how to plant bulbs accurately. 

Well done children for demonstrating respect towards living things and working 

splendidly in teams. 

                  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MINDFULNESS THOUGHT 
Earth and sky, woods and fields, lakes and rivers, the mountain and the 
sea, are excellent schoolmasters, and teach some of us more than we 

can ever learn from books.  ~John Lubbock 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


